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Steam Returns to Portola 

Shown on the flat car on which it was shipped, 1887 Baldwin steam locomotive 4'-4'-0 
u.P. 737 / s.P. Z 16 looks magnificent in the Portola sun. Photo by Norm Holmes. 

Inside this Issue: 
• Report on steam locomotive now at Portola. 

• Summary of the busy 1995 operating season. 
• Details of how you can win a rail excursion trip. 


